From: Shirley Yee <syee@chipublib.org>
Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2016 10:48 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Reyes Sanchez, Rosa; Cienfuegos, Michael
Subject: Fw: Donated Materials Received at Logan Square Branch Library 

 

Dear Mr. Berlin: 
I am writing on behalf of the Logan Square Branch of the Chicago Public Library.  From August 15, 2015 to January 19, 2016, we received approximately  654 donated books or other non-print materials at the library. These materials were either sent to Better World Books, added to the collection or recycled.
Thank you. 

Shirley Yee, Branch Manager
Chicago Public Library
